
Michelle,  

Thanks for the "Flight of our lives."  

That flight we did with you was my 

favorite thing we did the whole 

time we were in Alaska.  You made 

it a lot of fun.  Here are the 

pictures I promised to send you. 

Thanks again,  

Laurel P. Leeds, Utah 

 

 

Dear Michelle –  

I am finally back in Germany for a couple of 

days and can get this mailed off to you.  Hope 

it arrives in good condition.  Again want to tell 

you what a wonderful flight we had with you in 

September.  It was the absolute highlight of 

our entire cruise & trip and we would love to 

repeat it again someday soon.  Have a great 

season.   

Sharon & Hugo G. 

Michelle –  

We just wanted to let you know that our flight with you was the 

highlight of our trip! Thought that the whole experience was 

fantastic! Hope you will enjoy these copies of some of our pictures 

that will go in our “memories book”. Thanks for a fabulous look at a 

truly beautiful land -  Fly safe –  

Diane and Ed H. 

 

Hi Michelle –  

I just want to write you to extend my thanks for a great flight this 

past June. Frommer was right when he highlighted your trip in his 

book “the coolest flights”.  My folks truly had a great trip and 

appreciated everything you and your staff did to make this a 



moment we won’t soon forget.  As my way of saying thanks, I have enclosed some photos 

taken from that flight that are yours to keep.  What I’d like to know id if I sent up some 

duplicates would you be kind enough to autograph them and send them back?  I can assure 

you that if we know anyone going to Alaska, if in the neighborhood they should contact you 

for a flightseeing tour par excellence.  Thanks again for a great time. May the Force be with 

you!  

Harold K.  

 

Dear Friend Michelle and Island Wings Staff –  

As you can see from our recent Christmas photo 

collage, your beautiful red-n-white floatplane is proudly 

shown!  I am so satisfied with your Misty Fjords 

flightseeing tour on September 8th 2003. Thank you for 

the breathtaking beauty and the unique feature offering 

“headsets with voice communication… and your 

charming personality.  Please thank your faithful 

chauffer for driving us to Totem Bight.  The visit to 

Ketchikan was worth every single minute because of 

you both.    

Josephine and Aaron F.  

 

Dear Michelle          July 20th 2007  

People who know me would describe me as conservative with money.  Thus I cannot recall a 

time when after enjoying excellent service I failed to lean and expression of my appreciation 

in the form of a gratuity.  Even further from my recollection in returning home and 

remaining so impressed with the service that I felt compelled to mail a gratuity to the 

company or service.  This is the only time… After our excellent flight which you commanded 

I look back on the many adventures that my family enjoyed during our Alaskan Cruise 

Vacation and the flight we took with you was the height of our vacation.  Thank you for your 

excellent and professional service.  Our entire family will remember the experience you 

provided for the rest of our lives.   

Yours very truly Charles R. W. – Oregon 

 

Hi Michelle… 

Mark & I thought we would send a couple 

of pictures to you, so we could thank you 

again for the most awesome experience 



flying with you.  We couldn't have asked for more beautiful weather, or more spectacular 

scenery.  Breathtaking is about the only word that comes close to describing it when we tell 

about our trip.  Thank you for the pleasure of meeting you, your accomplishments are an 

inspiration, and we appreciate the opportunity you provide to see how magnificent Alaska is. 

If you are ever near Indiana, or just have the urge to visit a dairy farm, please give us a 

call.    With our best wishes, Mark & Lisa G. 

 

 

Thank you for the great experience 

we had! We will never forget it in our 

lifetime…  

The Z. Family 

 

 

Dear Michelle  

A month has passed since my family joined you for a flight to the 

Misty Fjords. We are still talking about that afternoon and enjoying 

the photos from the flight. The trip was a years worth of Birthday 

presents for my brothers family. You added the cake by inviting our 

mother along (she took the van over to snap photos of us flying off).  

Even my nephew, who finds most of life boring if it is not in video 

game format, was enthralled with the flight. Thanks for a great 

experience and memories.   

Oscar and Linda 

 

Thank you for the fantastic service tour.  Hope 

we can do it again, I highly recommend your 

service.   

Art K.  

 

 

 

 



Just another satisfied customer chilling on the balcony after another unforgettable flight 

with Michelle!  He (the name is Horne’) Kim and I hope you are healthy and happy.  Hope to 

see you in 2006. 

Jay and Kim 

 

Love, Jeff, Jane, Jeffery, Justin and Janelle “you’re flying 

partner”  

 

 

Here are some 

photos of the flight 

you provided for us 

last May. We were the group of seven. I sat in 

your co-pilot seat. Thanks for that opportunity 

to sit up front; I really enjoyed that vantage 

point being able to view out all three directions. 

We really enjoyed the flight during which you 

did a wonderful job as pilot. You exuded 

confidence and mastery of the plane which 

translated into a more relaxing and enjoyable 

flight. The fjords were gorgeous and the view 

provided from your flight really was 

spectacular. I would highly recommend your 

flight service to anyone. Thanks again for that very enjoyable flight of a lifetime!!  

- Bruce H. 

 

Dear Shona and Michelle… 

First of all, I want to give you both my sincerest thanks; my parents had a FANTASTIC time 

on your tour; my mom and I have been sitting in my office catching up for the past hour, 

she had the best things to say about the both of you & your tour! Neither of them had ever 

done anything like that, and they both agreed it was their favorite excursion while in 

Alaska. I am, by nature, a very cautious and worrisome person; when I first saw your 

website and started thinking of making a tour their gift, I almost talked myself out of it 

because I would never be able to forgive myself should something happen to them. But 

after reading up on other tours and checking the reviews I knew that of ANYONE else out 

there, you would be sure to take the best care of them. And was I ever right!! Knowing 

that they would be taken care of took SO much stress off of me, as did the ease of making 

this reservation. The personal service and generosity you ladies showed me made planning 

this on short notice not only Possible, but easy. I know for a fact that if I ever know 



someone taking a trip out there, I will refer them to you! Thank you so much for everything 

and I hope to meet you someday!  

Sincerely, Karla W. 

Hello Michelle, 

 My family and I traveled with you last Aug and loved 

it.  My mom had been recently diagnosed with cancer 

and we were not sure we'd even be able to make our 

AK cruise, but your flight was definitely the 

highlight!...  You created memories for us that will 

always be close in our hearts. Thanks so much, and 

Many Blessings to you and yours,  

Donna M. and family 

Dixie and I thank you for the wonderful flight seeing 

tour you provided when we were in Ketchikan Monday, 

August 2 via the Norwegian Star.  With spectacular 

vistas, resulting exceptional glacial dynamics that created the fjords, visible evidence 

of plate tectonics creating the mountains, the extraordinary experience is forever etched in 

our minds.  The expanses of such massive geological wonders that continue to this day are 

absolutely incredible.  The peacefulness of the lake we descended and landed were pristine.  

Your quiet knowledgeable presentation allows one to immerse oneself in the surroundings.  

The entire excursion with you was without question, the main highlight of our voyage.  We 

did the whale watching in Juneau, sailed to Sawyer Glacier, took the train ride in Skagway, 

all under sunny skies while being able to accomplish the requisite shopping (not to leave out 

the (Northern Lights).  It is your excursion that we will remember over time. 

It is by what some might say is happen stance, I prefer to think it was intended as we had 

not planned our excursions ahead.  It was a bright sunny and pleasant day in Ketchikan 

where we had accomplished most of our touring of the shops and we were walking back 

down one street when we came upon Joe, from Houston, facilitating flight seeing tours just 

outside of the main tour reservation building.  We inquired and by the timing of our inquiry, 

we were connected with you… 

As I have traversed the globe, I look out of the window as I did when learning to fly and 

now again as we flew with you to see the geological creation and beauty of our Earth.  Your 

flying is exemplary where one can reach out and touch the very essence of what real flying 

is about. Thank you Michelle.  We hope to fly with you again.  

Sincerely, Daryl S. 

 

 

 

Michelle, 



 

We had a great time on our float plane trip to the Misty Fjords. What a great job you 

all have.  Remember I told you looked like Trisha Yearwood country singer married 

to Garth Brooks.  Enclosed is a picture of her.  Thanks again  for the great trip.  Hope 

to see you again!   

Jim and Donna M. 

 

 

 

Hi Island Wings Folks,  

 

Best Wishes for a Happy Holiday.  

So sorry about Perro- we lost  a 

dog this year- I think some 

mean person shot her.  Dogs are 

like family to us.  We send this 

photo you took to all our friends- 

I have painted a lot also and 

have an Alaskan exhibit up. 

  

 Have a great 2008!  

Joyce and Bob H. 

 

 

 

Michelle,                                                                                               7/1/98 

 

A long awaited tape that I promised you a year ago!  I hope this note finds you well 

and having a super summer.  I’m still recording and loving it.  Listen up on NPR this 

fall.  – I’ve been producing the pieces about my trip.   

Take care, Kathy  

 

 

 

 

 

Michelle,   

 

We just wanted to thank you again for the wonderful 

flightseeing tour of Misty Fjords (September 4, 2003) 

It was absolutely breathtaking! We are currently 

planning another trip to Alaska for next year!  We will 

keep you in mind for our next adventure.  I have 

enclosed copies of the black and white shots we took.   

 

Thanks again.  Matt and Angela D. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



We are still dreaming of our trip to misty Fjords last July.  Glad it wasn’t one of your 

planes that ran into trouble.  Our country is beautiful too, but it doesn’t top Wilson 

Lake memories!   

Elly and Ed S. 

 

Dear Michelle,  

 

Thank you so much or letting me join your flight on Wed.  It was amazingly beautiful 

and I enjoy getting to talk with you for a while.  You are most likely inundated with 

photos, however I hope you can use these or enjoy them.   

Sincerely,  Diane A. 

 

  

 

Michelle,  

 

We look forward to coming back to Alaska again.  I hope to take 

another flight with you.  Standing on the waters edge, with 

mountains all around brought me such incredible peace.  

 

Thank you.  Connie E.  

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Michelle, 

 

 I am sending you an 

excerpt from our 

Christmas letter.  

Alaska was definitely 

the highlight of 2005 

for us.  We both still 

talk about our amazing 

floatplane trip.  Thanks 

for putting some magic 

in our trip.  Does the 

scene in the picture 

look familiar? Hum!! 

We enclosed it in all of 

our Christmas letters.  

We both enjoyed your 

Christmas letter immensely! “June took us to Alaska. It was as we anticipated the 

trip of a lifetime.  There are no words to describe the extraordinary beauty of God’s 

glorious masterpiece of nature in Alaska, although I will still attempt it.  We went on 

a cruise and stopped at several ports. Each with their own unique beauty. David’s 

favorite was a floatplane trip that we went on in Ketchikan.  The untouched beauty of 

millions of acres forgotten by time was breath taking; punctuated by the landing in a 

mountain Fjords as see in the picture.” 

 

 In His amazing grace and love, Mary and David B. 

 



 

 

 

 

Michelle –  

 

We enjoyed our flight so much June 12th that we neglected to further express our 

gratitude.   

Thanks again!    Bill and Phyllis C. 

 

 

 

 

Hi Michelle,  

 

You will find enclosed the photo of my sister 

and I that was in my local paper, Burnaby 

Now.  I hope this little bit of publicity helps 

along with our personal recommendations to 

our friends.  Thanks so much for the wonderful 

experience in the Misty Fjords.  

 

Sincerely Penny D. 

 

 

 

Dear Michelle, Shona and Terry –  

 

Thank you so much for the great trip Anan Creek.  We had a fun time & I 

appreciated the extra time & special day I had with you and my good friends off the 

cruise ship.   

Thank you, Mary  

 

 

Michelle,                                                                                             7/24/07 

 

We want t express our gratitude for the amazing flight experience you gave us last 

week! As well, we were so sorry to learn of the flight that went down while we were 

with you. I’m sure it was a terrible afternoon for all of you but we appreciated your 

professionalism and of safe journey.  

 

Warmest regards, Elysia and John A. 

 

 

 

 

Float Plane trip out of Ketchikan, Alaska,  

July, 2005 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can’t thank you enough for our flight with you last July.   

It was the highlight of our cruise. 

 

Fondly, Bob and Judy G. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Michelle,  

 

You can tell by my Christmas card that Alaska 

was the highlight of my year. (Your flight 

made it so.) I think you should write a book 

someday.  You do write so well – something to 

occupy those long winter days…Keep me on 

your Christmas list.   

 

Best Wishes,   Judy and Trevor C.  

 

 

Michelle,  

Thought you should know that we enjoyed the 

trip so much we featured it on our Christmas 

cards.  Thanks for the letter  

 

God Bless and Happy Holidays. 

 Jonah, Kristie and Bill B. 

 

 

 

 

Softly wishing you peace on earth. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 


